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NOTE: This footprint is our best estimation of who will be affected. Please contact me directly 
with any concerns during or leading up the shut-down.  
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Water Main Shut Down  
As part of the changes made to complete the storm sewer on Meridian Street, there will have to be some 
modifications done to the existing water main in that intersection. This will require a significant water main 
shut-down. The contractor is anticipating completing this work on Tuesday, October 29th.  The shut down is 
estimated to be active from 8 AM to 1 PM. Below, circled in GREEN, is the estimated footprint of who will be 
affected by the shut-down. The contractor is going to hand out flyers to residents and businesses that will be 
in the footprint. Please look for that for more information.  


